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Auburn School Board approves Administrator contracts

(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education approve 2023-24 contracts with
Superintendent David Patton, High School and Middle School Principal Scott
Siegel and Assistant Principal and Athletic Director Jason Palmer when they met
Monday evening.

The contracts call for salaries of $170,500 for Superintendent Patton, $110,250 for
Principal Siegel and $88,922 for Assistant Principal and AD Jason Palmer.

The wages are based on an array of wages for these positions in similar sized
school districts.

In other business the Board approved roof bids in amounts of $81,108 for area 3
at the Administration Building. $268,643 for area 1 of the Calvert Elementary
School and $169,985 for area 3 at the High School / Middle School building.

Superintendent Patton said the roof work this summer will extend the warranties
on two of those buildings.
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